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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It was so lovely welcoming the children back to school after the Easter break – we trust that you all 

had a wonderful time. 

 

Maths 

Next week, we will begin to learn about Multiplication. To kickstart this unit, we will be learning how to 

count in steps of 2, 5 and 10. Helping your child to practise counting up (and back) in equal steps will 

benefit your child hugely. Once your child feels confident in counting, in each of the above multiples, 

you can use the, White Rose 1 Minute Maths app (Multiplication – Count in 2s, 5s and 10s) to practise 

using and applying the patterns they have learned to complete number sequences. 

 

Knowsley Safari Park 

We are looking forward to our trip, to Knowsley Safari Park, on Friday 19th April.  In preparation for 

this trip, it would be useful if you could spend some time looking at the animals that are at Knowsley 

using the following link: 

https://www.knowsleysafariexperience.co.uk/our-safari/animals/ 

You may like to extend this activity further by asking your child the following questions: 

What is your favourite animal? 

What type of animal is it? (A mammal? A reptile? A bird? Etc) 

What habitat does this animal live in? 

What does this animal eat? 

Is the animal a carnivore, herbivore or omnivore? 

 

The children need to wear their PE kits (jogging pants/leggings) and bring a warm waterproof coat.  It 

can be quite cold at Knowsley.  The trip is in the school day and the children will be back by 3pm.  

Please do not give your child a snack for the day or pocket money, the school provide a lovely pack 

lunch.  We provide the children with water.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Year 1 Team 

https://www.knowsleysafariexperience.co.uk/our-safari/animals/

